March 14, 2023

Borough of Pennington Police Department
30 Main Street

Pennington, NJ 08534

To the Borough of Pennington Police Department:

We at the Pennington School are pleased to make this contribution of $3,000 to the Borough
of Pennington Police Department. The faculty, staff and students all greatly benefit from
the dedication of the men and women in your department. Supporting the Borough of
Pennington Police Department is of great importance to us, as we appreciate all that you
do to make our local community and School safe.

From our community to yours, we wish you well.

Sincerely,

William S. Hawkey
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